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June 2022 Newsletter 
Fleetwood bawden 

 

 

A Message from the Office: 

 As we reflect back on the month of May, we would like to 

extend a HUGE thank you to our Fleetwood Families for 

making our Open House evening such a success. 

Our Book Fair sold over $6500 of product which means more 

books for our school learning commons! 

Our new school swag clothing is selling amazingly well. 

Thank you for always supporting our school community so 

well! We appreciate you all very much! 

 

 

 
F.Y.I.’s 

SWAG Clothing Store 

Don’t miss out on purchasing some new Fleetwood Swag –   

t-shirts, hoodies, toques, and hats are available for 

purchase. We have 3 styles to choose from – traditional, 

Inclusion/Diversity, or Blackfoot. Our on-line store will close 

on June 8! Place your order now! 

https://www.teamohmy.com/fleetwood-

school?fbclid=IwAR2nWr5ms_eVmMK37bYTdNHMloAzXSPD

xGY2q4bVB1MUXCVMvmha7nKxn4k 

2022-2023 Registration 
We are still awaiting some school registrations from current 

students. Please check your email (and your junk folder) for 

the link to register your child for next year. We are currently 

working on class configurations, so all registrations are 

helpful to have! Thank you for your help with this! If you 

need assistance, please contact dawn.levenne@lethsd.ab.ca 

 

 

 

HUGE THANK 
YOU’S TO… 

Mrs. Fox for her 

amazing work with our 

breakfast program and 

hot lunches! You are 

amazing and 

appreciated! 

Lethbridge Food 
Bank for providing our 

lunches through the 

Mindful Munchies 

program. 

Our School 
Council for your 

support of our activities 

and endeavors. We 

appreciate you so much! 

 
         



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Fond Fleetwood Farewells 

The end of the school year often presents us with the difficult task of saying goodbye to 

staff that are moving on from our school community. We want to wish all of the following 

staff members the best of luck with their future endeavors and thank them for their 

amazing contribution to our students, staff, and school. You are greatly appreciated 

and will be missed. 

• Mr. Taylor – Student Support Worker 

• Miss Taylor – Educational Assistant 

• Mrs. Grimes – Educational Assistant 

• Mrs. Macdonald – Grade 4/5 Teacher 

• Mrs. Sheedy – Grade 1/2 Montessori Teacher 

• Ms. Neill – EEP Educational Assistant 

• Ms. Janet – EEP Educational Assistant 

• Mrs. Huckabay – Grade 1 Teacher 

• Ms. Petra – Educational Assistant 

• Mr. Hazell – BOOST Teacher 

• Mrs. Fletcher – Principal 

 

MAY fun @ Fleetwood 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Fleetwood calendar 

JUNE 2022 
 

 

Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. 
  1st  

 

2nd  3rd  

6th  7th  8th  

SWAG Store 

Closes 

Purchase your 

Fleetwood Gear – 

last day! 

9th  10th  

13th  14th  

KONA Ice Day 

Free Kona Ice for all 

students  

15th  

 

 

 

16th  

SPIRIT Day 

Inclusion and 

Diversity – Dress 

Like YOU and 

celebrate our 

diversity! 

17th  

20th  21st  

National 

Indigenous 

Peoples Day 

22nd  

Fun in the Sun 

(Division 2) 

Free Hot Dog 

Lunch for 

Division 2 

23rd  

Fun in the Sun 

(Division 1) 

Free Hot Dog 

Lunch for 

Division 1 

24th  

27th  

 

 

28th  

Grade 5 

Farewell 

Last Day for 

Students 

11:35 Dismissal 

29h  30th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

Enjoy your summer break! Stay safe!         

See you on September 6, 2022! 


